

9708-93 Avenue Fort St. John, BC VIJ 6J8 pk: 250.263.9855 fx: 250.263.9826 elc60@prn.bc.ca

Re: Community Project Exhibition Invitation

Dear Friends and Family,

We would like to formally invite you to come help us celebrate our community focused school-wide project at the Energetic Learning Campus (ELC). For the third consecutive year, our students have been addressing the question, "How will I make a difference in our community?"

In this project, students were encouraged to make connections with individuals and organizations throughout our local community and make a difference. You may have heard them on the radio advertising their event or seen them volunteering around town. Students had the freedom to identify and tackle a local issue and take action with practical implementations. We encouraged students to take pride and identify the strengths within their community, to build communication and connections between generations, to create positive change, and become more globally educated citizens.

We will be hosting friends, family and community members on the morning of May 31, 2018 from 10:30 am - 12:30 pm. The exhibition will be set up like a trade show where visitors can walk through the school and interact with the different student groups, hearing from them how they tried to make a difference and what they learned in the process. We hope that you will have the time to come down and celebrate with our students their plan on how to make our community a better place.

Thank you!

ELC Staff and Students